
 

Port of Argentia Plans Significant Infrastructure Upgrades to Fulfill Clean Energy Contract 

24 May, 2022 Argentia, NL  

Port of Argentia has secured a significant contract to support the clean energy industry in North 

America. This work will take place mid-2023 and into mid-2024. 

To effectively execute activity under this contract, the Port will undergo significant infrastructure 

upgrades, including building removals, power lines relocation, road widening and warehouse 

construction in the Argentia marine terminal area. These site improvements will provide benefits well 

into the future for both the Port and its valued tenants and operators. 
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